
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Monday 12
th

 September 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

At Norwood we will be running a variety of after school clubs starting on Week beginning 19
th

 September.  

 

All clubs apart from Feeder Soccer will begin at 3:15pm and end at 4:15pm.  Children will be dismissed from the 

main entrance by the group leader.  Below is a list of the clubs on offer this term and the day they will take place each 

week: 

 

Monday 

 *Dodgeball (Years 3, 4, 5, 6) - Youth Dreams Project £2.00 per session 

 

Tuesday 

 *Strictly Come Dancing (Years 3, 4, 5, 6) - Youth Dreams Project £2.00 per session 

 

Wednesday 

 Football (Years 4, 5, 6) - Mr S Johnson 

 Feeder Soccer (Reception & Year 1) – Mr E Parry Separate letters will be coming out today for this club 

 

Thursday 

 *Boxercise (All year groups) - Youth Dreams Project £2.00 per session 

 Netball (Year 5 & 6) – Miss Hodgkins 

 Lego Club (All year groups) – Mrs Cockerill 

 

Friday 

 *Feeder Soccer (Year 2 & 3) - Mr E Parry Separate letters will be coming out today for this club 

 

*These clubs are available free of charge to pupils in receipt of the Pupil Premium funding. This may apply if 

your child has free school meals now or in the past. If you are unsure if your child is eligible, please contact the 

school office.  

 

Should your child wish to attend more than one club (on different days) then please underline the club(s) on the reply 

slip below and return this to school by Thursday 15
th

 September. You will be informed of which club(s) your child has 

a place within by text.  Please be aware that Dodgeball, Strictly Come Dancing and Boxercise clubs are to be paid on 

ParentPay.  Please only pay when you have received a text to say your child has been allocated a place.  There is 

maximum numbers for each club, if your child is not successful in a club we will put their name on a waiting list. 

 

If anyone has any lego that they would like to donate to school to help with resourcing the club, we would be most 

grateful. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Mrs J Cockerill     Mrs D Reynolds 

Deputy Head Teacher    Head Teacher 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

mailto:office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk
http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/


 

 

 

Norwood School Clubs Reply Slip Autumn 2016 

 

I would like my child__________________________________ in Year ____________________ to attend  

 

 

Dodgeball 

 

Strictly Come Dancing Football 

 

Boxercise 

 

Netball Lego Club 

 

For Feeder Soccer club- Please fill in the letter that is being issued on Monday 12
th

 September. 

 

(Please underline the club(s) your child(ren) is interested in attending) 

 

My child will be picked up by______________________________________________ Parent/Carer 

 

 

Contact details ________________________________________________________ 

 


